Town of Shirley Planning Board March 18, 2024 Minutes

In Attendance: Peggy Phillips, Debi Baker, Greg Young and Brian Turner

Meeting Called to Order: 3:57 PM by Peggy

Secretary's Report-none

Old Business:

New Business:

- -Debi Lynne Baker resigned as Vice Chair
- -Elections of a new Secretary

-Nominations: Debi

All in favor

-Next meeting we will vote for new Vice Chair.

Affordable Housing LD 203

- -Open discussion with Brian on what the state has been doing, grants and what the town needs to do to be in compliance with the law.
- -Can we have a moratorium on Affordable Housing?
- -Peggy will contact the state to get a packet of materials on LD 203
- -Brian is attending a Workshop on LD 203 in April and he will continue the discussion after that meeting.

Continued Business

- -We still need 1 planning board member and 2 alternates for the planning board. Peggy is going to ask Scott Phillips
- -Next Meeting: Monday, April 15, 2024 at 4:00 PM

Moved to adjourn Debi/2nd Peggy/All in favor

Adjourned Time: 4:34 PM

Submitted by: Debi Lynne Baker, Secretary,